
 
 
Residency Program Directors, 

We ask for your assistance to help us deliver this information to your pharmacy residents and the pharmacy 
residents throughout your organizations! 

The Connecticut Society of Health System Pharmacists (CSHP) is offering Connecticut PGY1 and PGY2 pharmacy 
residents the opportunity to submit a clinical pearl for presentation at the Greg Gousse Residency Conference, 
part of the annual Catch the Wave event, on November 9th, 2023.  

The pearls can be any topic of choice that addresses a clinical issue. All submissions should include the following 
sections:  

• Needs Assessment 

• Planned Learning Assessment 

• Abstract 

• Objective (see attached for guidance).  

Once submitted, a panel of judges will evaluate each abstract based on an objective rubric and select the top 8 
abstracts. The selected abstracts will be presented in a platform format at the meeting - each 8 minutes in 
length with 2 minutes for questions and answers. A guideline for clinical pearls is attached. 

 Important deadlines: 

• Deadline for abstract submission via email to Allison Gorseth                
(Allison.Gorseth@hhchealth.org): September 15, 2023  

• Candidates will be notified of results: September 22, 2023 

Important! Residents that are chosen to present clinical pearls will receive free registration to Catch the Wave 
2023. Conference registration opens September 5th for all attendees!  

 Requirements: 

1. PGY1 or PGY2 resident in a Connecticut residency program 
2. Member of CSHP in good standing (applicant may submit CSHP application and dues with their 

abstract) 
3. If accepted, must present in person on November 9th meeting 

Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions: Allison.Gorseth@hhchealth.org. Thank you! 
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